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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec – Reuben Hempsall-Jones 
Y1 – Ada Doherty 
Y2 – Summer Barlow 

Y3 – Oakley Anton 

Y4 – Freddie Fitton 
Y5 – Evelyn Patterson-Howard 

Y6 – Theo Baron 
 

 
 

Attendance Matters! 
          

Please try and get into school every day. 

Lessons are so vital for your learning and development 

so we need you in school as much as you possibly can! 

Last week we had 131 children with 100% attendance 

Breakfast Club 

 
Operates an open register 

daily from 7:30am 

£3.50 per day 

This week’s assembly theme is 

Chinese New Year 

 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

Mobile Phones App Age Ratings 

WhatsApp – 16yrs Facebook – 13yrs Snapchat – 13yrs Instagram – 13yrs Tik-Tok – 13yrs 

If you allow your child to go on these Apps then YOU are responsible for their use and any issues they cause 

ART DAY  
On Monday, our Art Day produced lots of amazing 

pictures and interesting fact about the artists studied. 

Here are some examples of the children’s work: 

  

  
These are now on display around school and will 

also be seen in the gallery at The Ashcroft. 

Impressive work – Well done to everyone! 

 

NSPCC-NUMBER-DAY! 
It was Maths and numbers fun last Friday as we 

celebrated the NSPCC Number Day! 

 
We raised over £120 for the NSPCC – Well Done! 
 

We return after half-term on: 

Tuesday 20th February 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR REQUIRED! 
We now have a vacancy for a Parent Governor.  

This is a voluntary role that will give you a greater 

insight into the running and management of the 

school.  If you think you might be interested, please 

come and speak to Mr Crabtree about it.  Our next 

Governor meeting is before Easter and it would be 

good to get you on-board before then! 
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